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Dear Parents,
     Individual Pupil Photographs

Mr. Slater will be taking individual photographs this Friday morning.  
        School INSET dates
The local education authority has allocated the following dates for school training. There will be no school 

for pupils on these dates:
· Friday 23rd October

· Friday 13th November

· Friday 18th March

School Council

I am pleased to inform you that the following pupils have been elected to represent their peers on the 

school council this year:

· Year 6
Holly Usher Smith and Ciaran Mathias

· Year 5
Charlie Parker

· Year 4
Phoebe Keegan
· Year 3
Isabel Edwards
           Bronze Ambassadors
I would lie to congratulate our bronze ambassadors this year, who are:

· Layla Parker and Reuben Price

Estyn Inspection
If you have not already read our recent inspection report, I am pleased to inform you that the report

is now available on the Estyn Website under the following link:

· Estyn Reports for Primary Schools

· http://www.estyn.gov.wales/inspection/inspection-report-ysgol-cwmpadarn-2015

        Forthcoming Activities
Arad Goch will be visiting Cwmpadarn to present the following play, Hola. A play recalling the history

of Wales and Patagonia on Friday 2nd Of October.
Also the West Midland Theatre Company will once again visit Cwmpadarn on Thursday 8th October in 

order to present : The Sorcerer’s Apprentice.  

There will be no charge for either of these plays.
Yours sincerely,

Mr. H. Raw Rees
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